From: Rose, Anne <anne.rose@leememorial.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 8:56 AM
To: Florida Hospital Commission

Cc: McGillicuddy, Mary; Spence, Ben
Subject: Certification of Medicaid Contracts

On behalf of Lee Memorial Health System, we certify that none of our Medicaid Managed Care
contracts are at or above 120% of the Medicaid fee schedule.

Sincerely,

Anne Rose

Anne Rose
VP, Revenue Cycle/PHO
anne.rose@Ileememorial.org
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